
 

GIVE BACK GARAGE (GBG) 

PARTICIPANT/PARENT AGREEMENT 

 

 

 Give Back Garage (GBG) participation is a privilege. Members who are cited for 

infractions at their school, the shop, or in the community may lose this privilege for up to 

one year or more.  

 

 GBG Staff is not responsible for lost or stolen personal items.  

 

 Participants who do not follow the rules will be instructed to leave the facility 

immediately. The participant's parent/guardian will be contacted and asked to pick up 

their child without delay.  

 

The following rules are to be upheld at all times while participating in the GBG program. These 

rules are made to make GBG a safe place for all involved, at all times. 

 

 NO BULLYING - GBG is an anti-bullying program at ALL times.  

 

 NO FOUL LANGUAGE - Be mindful of how you talk and your choice of words.  

 

 NO FIGHTING - Both verbal and physical fighting will not be tolerated.  

 

 NO STEALING - Stealing or "borrowing" of personal items of other participants and GBG 

Shop items will not be tolerated.  

 

 RESPECT YOURSELF - The greatest respect a person can have is SELF-RESPECT.  

 

 RESPECT OTHERS (including GBG Staff) - Treat others the way you want to be 

treated. 

 

We want every student who is part of GBG to have a fun and safe time while in the program. 

The GBG Mechanics want your experience at GBG to be the best. Having fun while following 

the rules will be a Win-Win for everyone! 

 

 

______________________________________    ___________________________________ 

             GBG Participant Signature    Parent/Guardian Signature 

 


